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Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: Third extension of los Olivos sewer. LAFCO

-----Original Message----- 
From: Kim Gahan <kg.gahan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 7:59 AM 
To: sbcob <sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us> 
Subject: Third extension of los Olivos sewer. LAFCO 
 
Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
I’ve been a resident in los Olivos for over 25 years, am a single sr female ,unemployed, and I’m asking for no 
more extensions .  Enough is enough! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


